

Missionaries Serving in South Africa since 2006

Personal Details

Phone: 706-934-5182 Email: Kevin - khsouthafrica@gmail.com Corli: corli.hall@gmail.com

Birthdays:

Corli: 5/15 Clark: 6/8

Hudson: 11/4 Lana: 12/6

Kevin: 3/17

Sending Church

Whitfield Baptist Church Pastor Wayne Cofield Phone: 706-278-6776

Support Address:

MWBM

ATTN: Kevin Hall P.O. Box 519

Braselton, GA 30517 Phone: 706-654-2818



Dear Friends and Family,

Things are definitely starting to pick up and for that we are very thankful!

From visiting supporting churches to getting to some potential new supporters we had a great month of meetings!

We had to the opportunity to be with Woodland Heights Baptist Church in Dublin, GA. They have been long time supporters of ours but it was our first time meeting the new pastor. This church is growing and seeing people saved and added to the church. They are in the middle of renovating their auditorium. Great to see churches moving forward!

We also travelled to Ohio to Open Door Baptist Church on a tag along trip with Missionaries Mark Coffey and Stephen Underwood. Mark presented his work and Stephen and I gave testimonies in the main service. It was a great time of fellowship and our family will be going back to this church before we leave for South Africa for potential support. They are very sweet people with a very kind pastor.

I had a great opportunity to reconnect with an old Crown College alumni, Pastor John Anderson. I worked with him building houses in Knoxville to pay for school. He is a good friend. He was gracious enough to have me come down and preach their men's meeting. It was amazing to see all God is doing at Pinecrest Baptist Church. They showed unbelievable hospitality. I look forward to taking my family back at a later date.

The field director for Macedonia, Dr. Roger Baker, called me up for a meeting at his son's church up in West Virginia. Dr. Baker is one of the kindest men I've ever met and his son has taken after him. We heard great messages and got to share about our ministry in the Sunday evening service. We look forward to potentially partnering with Crow Baptist Church to further the gospel.

On our way back Pastor Stacey Shiflett was kind enough to squeeze us in for a meeting at Calvary Baptist of Dundalk, MD. This was a timely meeting in more ways than one. We were able to reconnect with the Shiflett family who served as missionaries in South Africa and were instrumental in my wife's family coming to know the Lord. It's always a blessing to be able to show gratitude to God and his servants! I got the opportunity to preach and we had great fellowship after the service. We got to be the first family to use their newly remodeled prophet's chamber. They were super kind and spoiled our family with all kinds of goodies and a great love offering.

Let me take a moment and ask you to consider giving toward the Our Generation Training Center. It is one of the best colleges for training missionaries in the world. I highly recommend it for people called to be missionaries. This school is in the middle of purchasing property for a campus of their own. This is an investment that will truly impact the world for eternity! Would give an offering to help? Every little bit counts. Here is link about the school OGTC.INFO. Or to give www.world-evangelismcenter.org

Doing Our Reasonable Service, The Halls